
 

 

September 23, 2022 
 
 
The Deputy Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 
 

Ref: Scrip Code 530557 
 

Sub: Announcement under Regulation 30 of LODR – Re-classification of 
Promoters 

 
Respected Sir or Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 31A(8)(c) of SEBI LODR Regulations, 2015, members are 
hereby informed that the Company has filed an application with BSE seeking their 
approval of re-classification of following of Promoters from Promoter Group to 
“Public category” – 
 
Name of Promoter/PAC No. of Shares Held % of Holding 
Vijay Jaideo Poddar 16250000 1.52% 

 
Kindly take the same on your record & oblige. 
 
The above is for the information of Members. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours truly, 
For NCL RESEARCH & FINANCIAL SERVICES LIMITED 
 
 
 
GOUTAM BOSE 
DIN: 02504803 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 
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